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We would like to re-iterate that we do not support the rezoning of this property. 

This is a single-family neighborhood with many small children. A rental property changes that dynamic negatively. 
Most of us directly impacted by this change in development have lived here since the beginning and have made this our 
community for the long term. 
We have invested a lot of time and effort in our families and homes and don't believe this rezoning would be a positive 
change for our area. 

Thank you. 
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